
August 16, 2023

Urgent Prior Authorization Requests

Dear provider, 

We recently noticed a rising number of providers marking “urgent” for routine requests on the prior 
authorization request form.  

Requests that are urgent are based on the need of the member. “Urgent” should only be used when 
our turnaround time can/may cause serious harm to a member's life and health (our turnaround 
time for all non-urgent prior authorization requests is five days). Most requests should be marked 
as “routine.” 

Find our prior authorization request form and 
additional resources here:  

www.hpsm.org/provider/authorizations 

Questions? Please email HPSM Provider Services at 
PSInquiries@hpsm.org. 

Thank you for your continued commitment to our 
community, 

HPSM Provider Services 

https://www.hpsm.org/provider/authorizations
mailto:PSInquiries@hpsm.org

	Urgent Prior Authorization Requests

